
                               Lillian de Lissa Nursery School 

Bellevue, Edgbaston,  

Birmingham B5 7LX 

Tel: 0121 675 3421 

Email: enquiry@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

Monday 27th April 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                             

 
We hope that you are keeping well and staying safe during these challenging times. Nursery still 
remains closed, but we will update you as soon as we know more information. 
 
We really miss all our children and families so we would love it if you send us some photos or 
videos of what you get up to at home.  

 

Send these photos or videos to s.appadu@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk. 

 

Here are some ideas to try at home.  

 

Coronavirus. A book for children 

The story now has a voice so you can listen to the 
story. Click on the link below 

hƩps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=whJjpx5BtnY 

Teddy Numbers 
A fun counting game to play together. This teddy 
talks to you when you count for him! 
hƩps://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/teddynumbers 

 

Go on a virtual tour 

This website has lots of places for you to virtually 
visit. You could take a trip on the London Eye or 
explore London Zoo! 

 

 hƩps://www.playpennies.com/free-things-to-do/free-virtual-
tours-of-museums-zoos-landmarks-more-186130 



Watch the animals on the farm 

Search for Umberslade Farm park on facebook 
and like the page. You will then get the 
opportunity to see videos of all the animals on the 
farm some of which are live. Who will you see 
down on the farm? 

 

Owl Babies 

This is a delightful story about 3 baby owls; 
Sarah, Percy and Bill. Watch the story and talk 
about it together. 
hƩps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TPQRiSTYFHo 

 

Dance along with the trolls 

Follow the actions and dance along with the trolls 
to “Can·t stop the feeling” By Justin Timberlake. 
This is a really happy feel good tune! 
hƩps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KhŅYzUwYFk 

 

 
 
Also, here is a link with child friendly information about Coronavirus in different languages. 
hƩps://www.mindheart.co/descargables 
Send us some photos of what you get up to at s.appadu@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

All the team at Lillian de Lissa Nursery School 


